HOME OF THE BRAVE

SUPPORTING OUR VETERANS

BENEFITTING...
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Mission Moment - June 30, 2024
Home of the Brave

Throughout the month of July, we will be collecting some household items to be donated to the Buddy Smith Home, transitional
housing for homeless veterans. You are welcome to bring gently used items from your home or purchase new ones. Just bring
them to Guest Services or the Church Office beginning July 7th.

Here are the items that we will be collecting... laundry detergent, fabric sheets, towels, wash cloths, deodorant, body wash, toilet
paper, paper towels, men's underwear, disinfecting wipes.

Summer Celebration

Come outand celebrate summer and the end of our Helping Hand Food Drive with a good ole fashioned

SummEH church fellowship! We will be meeting in the parking lot behind the Helping Hand Ministry building on
[_ceesnamion | Sunday, June 30, at 6pm. We will be having hot dogs, smores, music, and yard games. We will also have our

Helping Hand Ministry building open for you to tour. There is no need to sign up. Just show up!!!

CarePortal

CarePortal is a ministry partnership that we have entered into with Arkansas Family Alliance. It will allow you
to see and meet real needs of children as they are vetted and made available by social workers and school
counselors. There is no obligation, but if you have the opportunity to meet a need - you are able to do so.
Sign up today at www.gabc.church/careportal.

Baby Bottle Fundraiser

Be sure to come by the Mission Area in Guest Services to grab a baby bottle. Take it home with you and fill it
with change over the course of the next two months. The baby bottles are due back in on August 4th. This
fundraiser benefits 1st Choice Pregnancy Medical Center.
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